
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 6, 2001 
 
 
The Honorable David P. Boergers 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC  20426 

 
 
Re: Docket No. EL00-95-012 

 
Dear Secretary Boergers: 
 
 By letter of March 30, 2001, Daniel L. Larcamp, Director, Office of 
Markets, Tariffs and Rates, requested that the California Independent System 
Operator Corporation (“ISO”) submit certain information by April 6, 2001.  Mr. 
Larcamp’s letter directed that six copies of the response should be sent to the 
Office of the Secretary and another copy should be provided to Scott Miller, 
Director, Energy Markets.  A copy of Mr. Larcamp’s letter is enclosed. 
 
 Enclosed are an original of the ISO’s response to Mr. Larcamp’s letter, 
and the six copies of the response that Mr. Larcamp directed be filed with the 
Secretary.  The ISO is separately providing a copy of its response to Mr. Miller. 
 
 As noted in the body of the ISO’s response, the ISO will be supplementing 
its response next week. 
 
 Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions concerning this 
filing.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
      J. Phillip Jordan 
      Counsel for the California Independent 
      System Operator Corporation 
 
cc: Scott Miller 
     Service List 



 


